
Questions and Answers – Solicitation W911RQ-19-R-0003 

As of 24 JAN 2019 

 

Q: Do you have higher-resolution or live CAD versions of the drawings available?  

A: Unfortunately, RRAD does not have any higher-resolution or live versions of the files 

already available with this Solicitation announcement on FedBizOpps. They are all scans 

from a Technical Data Package developed in the early 1980s. 

 

Q: Can AMS 4029 or other similar aluminum types be substituted for the 2014-T651 

aluminum called out in the drawing package?  

A: Our engineering and quality staff did some research, and while it is true AMS 4029 is 

very similar to 2014-T651 aluminum, some characteristics such as elastic modulus and 

density are different. RRAD requires that the items be produced in 100% conformance to 

the drawings and their stated material type at this time. 

 

Q: FedBizOpps won’t accept my company’s information for access to the drawings! How 

can I access the Technical Data Package? 

A: If FedBizOpps won’t accept your credentials, and your company is registered with the 

DLA Joint Certification Program, please send your information to Contract Specialist 

Jeffrey Woods at Jeffrey.R.Woods19.civ@mail.mil . Once we can verify your company’s 

registration, we will e-mail the drawings.  
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